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June 21,2012 

Don Calder, Chairman 
Western Pulaski County Water District 
1059 West Highway 80 
Somerset, Kentucky 42503 

RE: Case No. 2012-00238 
Western Pulaski County Water District 

The Commission staff has reviewed your response and has determined that your 
application in the above case now meets the minimum filing requirements. Enclosed 
please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This case has been 
docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 

Since rely, 

Linda Faulkner 
F i I i n g s Division Director 

LF/ke 
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June 19,2012 

Mr. Jeff R. Derouen 
Executive Director , I U N  1 1  2012 &‘\a- ooa8 PUBLIC SERVICE 
KY Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 COMMISSION 

RE: Formal Application to Increase Rates Pursuant to 
Purchased Water Adjustment Regulation 807 KAR 5:068 

Dear Mr. Derouen 

The Western Pulaski County Water District respectfully requests that the Commission allow for an 
adjustment to our rates in accordance with 807 KAR 5:068 Purchased Water Adjustment clause. 

The District was recently notified by its supplier, City of Somerset, that it will increase wholesale rates by 
$0.50 per 1,000 gallons. This increase will take effect July 1, 2012. The result of this increase is 
$293,079.30 in additional yearly supply cost for the District. This translates into $0.84 per 1,000 gallons 
of water sold to our customers. Therefore, we propose to increase our rates by that amount. 

The following supporting documentation is enclosed for your review: 

Exhibit A - Purchase Water Rate Adjustment Form & Calculation of the PWA Factor 
Exhibit B - Notice to Customers 
Exhibit C - Revised Tariff Sheet - Monthly Water Rates 
Exhibit D - Revised Tariff Sheet - Purchased Water Rates 
Exhibit E - Notification Letter from the City of Somerset 
Exhibit F - Resolution of the water district to increase the water service rates to recover the increase cost 

of purchased water effective July 1,2012. 

The Notice to Customers will be published in accordance with Commission regulations and verification 
of its publication will be provided to the Commission. 

Should you have any questions please contact Deron S. Byrne at (502) 839-1310, as he is handling this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

Don Calder, Chairman 

DC/dsb 


